
 

 

Dear friends of the LePar family and of SOL,  

 

 William Allen LePar left our world the evening of March 5, 2011. We were so 

very saddened and shocked and confused by his passing after a determined, months-long 

struggle to heal from major surgery.  

 

 We realize that in this life he earned, as The Council once said, “his crown.” 

Through Bill's example we know that love endures and enriches all things that it touches. 

On the guided meditation he recorded, he concludes by reinforcing the foundation of all 

spiritual growth: “You ARE love.” He was, and his light offered that simple, profound 

truth to all he met.  

 

 Our sorrow at Bill's physical passing remains acute, but the awareness that he 

continues as a source of light and encouragement through his example provides solace, 

strength, and renewed resolve to carry on the work of SOL.  

 

 A few days before Bill passed away, he urged us to keep praying. He told us that 

our prayers are not always answered in the way we want, but they are always answered. 

So, continue to pray.  

 

 We thank you, and we know Bill thanks you, for your interest and involvement 

with SOL. Now, let us move forward. We will continue SOL's work the same as we have 

in the past. The website will continue. We will continue to have Spiritual Dialogues the 

first Saturday of each month. Our membership program and Newsletters will continue as 

they have in the past in our attempt to spread the light and the love that Bill brought to us.  

We thank you for your support.  

 

With Love,  

 

Nancy and Tom LePar  

And SOL Associates 


